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7 March 2022 

 

Re: St. Paul’s School Chocolate Drive 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

This year as part of our fundraising efforts, St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School 

will be taking part in the Cadbury Fundraiser Chocolate Drive. We would like 

to make a box of chocolates available for each family to sell on behalf of the 

school.  

 

We would love to have every family participate; however, we understand if 

you prefer not to.  

 

Can you please make your intentions known as to whether you would like to 

participate in our chocolate drive fundraiser via Parent Lounge by Friday 11 

March 2022.  

• Please choose ‘accept’ if you would like to be involved; or 

• Please choose ‘decline’ if you do not want to receive a box of 

chocolates to sell. 

If you need help with your login details, please visit our reception and they will 

assist you. Please note that if no response is given, we will provide your family 

a box of chocolates to sell. 

 

Boxes will be distributed to the eldest child in the family on Wednesday 16 

March 2022. Money for the chocolates sold and/or any leftover chocolate is 

to be handed back to reception by Friday 29 May 2022 (Term 2, Week 2).  

 

Volunteers to help pack the boxes on Monday 14 March 2022 (after morning 

drop off) and distribute them to classes (around 2PM) on 16 March 2022 

would be most appreciated. If you are able to assist in either timeslots, please 

email pfpresident@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au by the 11 March 2022.  

 

Thankyou in advance for your support! 
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